
 

 

   

T-BIRD FLYER 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

 
Please mark your calendars! Parent Teacher Conferences will be held 
two nights this year to help make meeting with teachers more 
accessible. Conferences are scheduled for Wednesday, October 24 
from 5-7pm and Thursday, October 25 from 2:30-5pm. To make 
meeting sign ups as convenient as possible, we are using 
PTCFast.com. You can schedule using the following link by 
October 23.  
https://www.ptcfast.com/schools/Lima_Central_Catholic 

 
 ~click on the teacher you want your student to meet with, press submit  
~complete sign up screen, press submit  
~you will get an email entitled Selected Date/Time for PT conference now  . 
Click on access link 

 ~Choose appointment time(s). Click on Confirm selection  
~ You will receive another email entitled Appointment Confirmation for your 
PT conferences Keep this email in case you need to modify or cancel your 
appointment  

 
If you don’t have Internet access or need assistance, please contact 
the school by phone at 419-222-1826. 
As we begin a new quarter, please be mindful that each new start 
brings with it an opportunity to set goals and begin anew in different 
aspects. While goals are specific to each student, they can help keep 
families motivated and accountable if you set them together. When 
grade cards come home later this week, please be sure to sit down 
and review them together. If you have questions, please email the 
teachers directly. We look forward to having you and your student 
attend PT conferences later this month. 

 
Have a great week! 
Blessings, 
Mrs. Williams  
 

 

 

    

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

 

October 15
th

  

7pm College Financial Aid Night – 

Great Hall 

 

October 16
th

 

7:30am Students in Action Meeting – 

Library 

 

October 18
th

  

9am – 1:30pm 8
th

 Grade Visit Day 

 

7pm Admissions Meeting for Parents 

of 8
th

 Graders – Great Hall 

 

October 19
th

  

1pm Early Release 

 

October 22
nd

  

8:30am Red Cross Blood Drive 

 
OCTOBER 15, 2018 

 
 

https://www.ptcfast.com/schools/Lima_Central_Catholic


 

 

  

IF YOU WOULD LIKE TO MEET WITH ANY OF THE FACULTY OR STAFF PLEASE CALL AHEAD  

OR EMAIL TO SCHEDULE AN APPOINTMENT.  THANK YOU! 
 

Please join us every Thursday for Mass at 9:30am in the old gym  

or for our 7:30am daily mass in the Chapel 
 

STATE CHAMPS! 
 

Help raise funding for 
cancer research! Share 
your reason for supporting 
cancer research on 
Instagram or twitter using 
#ReasearchIsTheReason 
and tag (Breast Cancer 
Research Foundation. $25 
will be donated to BCRF 
for every post! 

BREAST CANCER 
RESEARCH 
 

Congratulation to our Girls 
Golf Team! State Champs! 

8
TH

 GRADE VISIT DAY 
 8th

 Grade Visit day is scheduled for this Thursday, October 
18

th
 from 9am – 1:30pm! 

 
Prospective students will learn about academics, scheduling, 
the placement exam, financial aid and extracurricular 
activities.  Students and parents will be provided with a 
complimentary lunch in our student commons and will have 
the opportunity to visit classes in session as they tour the 
school. 

 
This day is open to ANY 8

th
 grader from any school who is 

interested in attending Lima Central Catholic High School in 
2019-2020. Students not currently attending St. Rose, St. 
Gerard, St. Charles, or Heir Force can contact Kayla Nocera 
to RSVP at knocera@apps.lcchs.edu or 419-222-4276 ext. 
2108 
 

SOARING THUNDERBIRDS 
 Congratulation to our September Math Students of the Month! 
Jude Bach, Keiron Bailey, Faith Parker, and Chase Caprella! 

Congratulation to our First Quarter Leadership by Example 
Award Winners! Allison Young, Elena Gamble, Kaeli Mekolites, 
and Ally Oravitz (not pictured). 

mailto:knocera@apps.lcchs.edu


 

“God gives everyone gifts to chase and God gives everyone a cross to bear.” 

FOLLOW LCC ON FACEBOOK: WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/LIMACENTRALCATHOLIC  

TWITTER: @LCCHSTBIRDS 

INSTAGRAM: LIMACENTRALCATHOLICHS 

 

 

Reminder: Please check Progress Book weekly to check your student’s grades! If 

you have any problems logging in please contact the Guidance Office. 

 

THIS WEEK IN 
THUNDERBIRD SPORTS 

 For a full list of this week’s sporting 
events visit 

www.lcchs.edu  
 

 
 

BOOSTING THE BIRDS 
 

Thank you to everyone who came 
out to the reverse Raffle to help 

support our Thunderbird Athletics! 
 

 
 SAVE THE DATE 
 

CARDIAC SCREENINGS! 
 Get your child screened here at 

LCC! More information at 
https://www.lcchs.edu/article/67933?

org=district   
 
 

http://www.facebook.com/LimaCentralCatholic
http://www.lcchs.edu/
https://www.lcchs.edu/article/67933?org=district
https://www.lcchs.edu/article/67933?org=district

